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Tiny Tales from the Tee &

We were wait-listed to play at Winged Foot Golf Club when I got the call from my friend Karen
that we “got in”. I was hosting relatives at my beach house at the time and did what any
responsible host would do; I packed up, left the keys, and drove with Karen to Mamaroneck NY.

We laughed the entire ride about “winging it” and competing on a “wing and a prayer”, stopping
only to have “wings” for lunch. Our adventure became an infectious game of puns.

On tournament day we walked this majestic course, enjoying the company of our pairings,
loving every minute of it. I don’t remember where we placed in the tournament because it didn’t
matter. We made lasting memories and had the time of our lives.

Author: Rose Anastasio, Trump - Colts Neck - NJ

If you enjoy reading Tiny Tales from the Tee, please let us know by donating to the WMGA
Foundation by clicking on the link on this page. Your donation can make a big
difference in a young woman’s life.
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